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equine dental procedures cannot be properly performed without medical sedation. A 

proper equine dental exam is required to diagnose any caudally located “sharp 

points”, fractures, etc., and again, can only be performed under sedation. Approving 

this bill would lead to an increase in harmful dental disease in the oregon horse 

population. This is unethical when considering general equine husbandry.  


